
 

Strengthening Families 

 

  

The All Saints’ Human Concerns Commission is looking for 30-40 volunteers, age 

18 and up, to assist in conducting a door-to-door survey in the Garden Homes 

neighborhood this Spring. The survey is called "Strengthening Families.” The 

purpose of the faith-based mission is to identify problematic circumstances that 

might contribute to a family being unable to solidify a viable foundation.  

  

In conjunction with the survey is an employment opportunity through another 
project called, "Pathways to Employment." Several business organizations within 
Milwaukee have partnered with All Saints and guaranteed employment for 
individuals who complete a required job-readiness process.  

  

There will be training in March for all volunteers, and we hope to begin in 
April. All the organizations involved are excited and looking forward to helping 
the participants. If you are interested, please contact me, Edward Nwagbaraocha 
at, (414) 552-7416 or Rosemary Murphy at the parish rectory, (414) 292-0532.   
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